Lloyd and Patty Gasser
2325 Kingman Rd.
Nyssa, Oregon 97913

May 5, 2020

To whom it may concern:

It has come to our attention that Ryan and Calli Wynn would like to purchase the neighboring property,
to put a house on it. We would gladly welcome them as neighbors.

Ryan and Calli are long time members of the Adrian community. They will continue to support the
school and community for many years to come. Having them as neighbors would not cause any adverse
effects to us, and we support them on this journey.

Please consider our recommendation to re-zone this piece of property for Ryan and Calli.

Sincerely,
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Lloyd and Patty Gasser

EXHIBIT # 5




